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Dear	Prof	Alderson		

I	am	pleased	to	submit	a	Brief	Report	entitled	“Mesenteric	Fibromatosis	in	a	patient	with	a	
History	of	Neuroblastoma	–	A	Case	Report”	by	Dr.	Alessio	PIgazzi	and	Miseker	Abate	for	
consideration	for	publication	in	the	Journal	of	Surgical	Case	Reports.	Previous	reports	have	
unraveled	tumors	associated	with	mesenteric	fibromatosis,	this	manuscript	builds	on	previous	
reports	and	presents	a	novel	presentation	of	the	tumor.		
	
In	this	manuscript,	we	present	a	case	of	mesenteric	fibromatosis	in	a	patient	previously	
diagnosed	with	neuroblastoma.	We	believe	this	manuscript	is	appropriate	for	publication	by	
the	Journal	of	Surgical	Case	Reports	as	unveils	a	new	presentation	of	a	tumor	that	will	aid	in	
early	detection,	diagnosis	and	management	of	the	disease.		
	
This	manuscript	has	not	been	published	and	is	not	under	consideration	for	publication	
elsewhere.	We	have	no	conflicts	of	interest	to	disclose.		

Thank	you	for	your	consideration!		

Sincerely,	

		

Miseker	Abate,	MPH�	
Medical	Student	Year	4��
University	of	California	Irvine,	Department	of	Surgery		
	


